
 Life Defenders 
 National March for Life 2023 

 The bus trip to Washington, DC for the National March for Life is quickly 
 approaching. We ask that you arrive at  Blackhawk Ministries, 7400 E. State Blvd., Fort 
 Wayne, at  7pm (not before!) on January 18th, 2023  to sign in. When you arrive, before 
 you enter  the building, please place large luggage in the designated area for your bus. 
 Keep your  carry-on items with you as you come inside to check in. We will have  a 
 short parent  meeting at 7:30pm , and then the buses will depart at 8pm.  Please feel 
 free to call our  office at the number below if you have any questions or concerns. 
 Night-of questions  should go to Phoebe: 260-450-7852. 

 Packing List 
 Remember,  the  purpose  of  this  trip  is  to  make  our  voices  heard  for  the  unborn.  Please 
 keep  this  in  mind  as  you  pack.  We  have  room  for  each  student  to  bring  a  small  to 
 mid-size luggage bag. 
 Below is a list of suggested materials to bring for the trip.  You will not be able to 
 access your luggage bag until your arrival at the hotel on Thursday night. 
 Plan to bring a minimum of $35 for food. 

 •  Toiletries 

 •  Pillow, ear plugs, sleeping mask, blanket for sleeping on bus 

 •  Clothes which can be layered—for weather of all  kinds 

 •  Bible 

 •  Journal/notebook and pen 

 •  Snacks—any cooler carried on to the bus must be limited to lunchbox-sized 

 •  Money—for two meals as well as for any desired souvenirs or snacks 

 •  Cell phone and charger (PLEASE BRING FULLY CHARGED), headphones 

 •  Medicine in original containers 

 •  Back pack—Bags 18” wide x 16” high x8.5” deep or smaller are allowed in the 
 Capitol Building but cannot contain liquids or food. 


